122nd Annual General Meeting of Representative Members of the BORDER PROVINCE of Scottish Curling held at the Border Ice Rink on 21st October 2021 at 7.00pm.

Welcome.

Immediate President Cameron Martin welcomed the 15 attending members as per the attendance book.

In Memoriam

President Cameron asked the meeting to stand as he read out the names of members who had passed away over the last two years. Michael Aitchison, Glendale, Fiona Turnbull Foulden, Margaret Cadzow Roxburghe, Robert Mathieson Greenlaw, Steve Lamport Swinton, Glynnice Lauder Coldstream, Pam Brewis Roxburghe, Sheena Miller Roxburghe, Hazel Stewart Roxburghe, Syd Sinclair Ayton Castle, Norman Thompson Coldstream, Rosemary Scott Lees, Hugh and Jill Robertson Greenlaw, Alistair Rae Greenlaw. A 1 minute silence was observed.

Apologies.

There were no apologies received.

Minute of the 121st Annual General Meeting 14th May 2019.

These had been distributed and was available on the web site.

The adoption of this being a true record of the meeting was proposed by Jim Cullen, seconded by Helen Mathieson, and duly signed by President Cameron Martin.

Matters Arising

Presidents Report.

President Cameron said a few words on his extended two year term due to Covid.

Finance Report

This was read out by John Stevenson as there had been very little to report due to Covid.

2021-2022 Subscription

To remain the same.

Election of Office Bearers

President: Cameron Martin proposed Johnny McCrirrick from the Roxburghe Club; seconded by Oliver Stark.

Johnny took the chair and thanked Cameron for all he had done over the past two year as President.

Vice President: Vacant

Secretary/Treasurer: John Stevenson proposed by Johnny McCrirrick seconded by Helen Mathieson..

 $\underline{\textbf{Committee}} : \textbf{It was decided that the existing committee should stay on for another year}$

Elected to committee until 2024 were:

Liz Cullen Earlston CC, proposed by Jim Cullen seconded by Johnny McCrirrick.

Andy Adams Kelso CC, proposed by Oliver Stark seconded by Helen Mathieson.

Scottish Curling Representative.

Liz Cullen said she would take it on for one year as the Borders representative.

Border League	Agrii	Harry Hogg	Persons of Duns
Border Bonspiel	To Be Found	Gala Cup	Liz and Colin Martin
Draw of the Com	petitions.		
The draw for the Border League, Melrose Kettle, Dun Trophy, Harry Hogg and the Gala Cup were completed			
Waldie Griffiths			
It was decided to ask the Skips who had been ask before Covid to take part again.			
AOCB.			
John mentioned that applications for the Strathcona Cup Tour 2023 to Canada were open.			
With no further business President Johnny closed the meeting at 7.50pm.			
Cameron Martin gave a vote of thanks to the chair.			
	Se	cretary	President

Sponsorship